



Budapest, 31 July, 2014

1570

Dear Dr. Schmidt,

I would like to express my gratitude for the contribution you offered to the initiative that the Italian government launched to commemorate the anniversary of the outbreak of the First World War.

The Hungarian participation in the mourning concert "Il Silenzio" was highly appreciated by Italy and I hope we will have the chance to cooperate again in the future!

Please accept the expression of my highest esteem,

Maria Assunta Accili

Dr. Mária Schmidt Director General House of Terror First World War Centennial Committee Budapest